
Non-teaching staff in education plan action on 29 
November

 Portugal 

Non-teaching staff in the education sector, members of the public service unions in 
the CGTP confederation, will be taking strike action on 29 November. Their main 
demands include an end to the recruitment ratio that restricts the number of new 
recruits when workers leave the service, an overall increase in staffing, measures to 
reduce precarious employment and improvements to pay and career progression.
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